
 

 
12th October 2017 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
 
Your son/daughter’s progress report is now accessible via the online reporting system. The Progresso 
link can be found at the bottom of the Campion School’s homepage 
http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk. A full report will be issued after mock exams that take place in 
the next half term, although the actual mock results will be sent to you before Christmas. 
 
 
This progress report contains a target grade for the end of Key Stage 4. You may notice that these have 
changed from the Y10 reports. This is because we use a national database to issue our targets and this 
has updated. With the changes to the new grading systems for GCSEs, the initial targets have been 
refined since the first actual grades have been awarded. As you are aware, we set targets at a high, 
aspirational figure and therefore believe it is appropriate to review the targets so that we are still in line 
with national expectations. I have explained this to students in assembly this week. The attainment level 
on the report is an indication of the level at which your son/daughter is currently working. In addition, 
there are judgements regarding effort, behaviour and completion of homework.  
 
 
Your son/daughter will be discussing their progress report with their tutor to ensure that in any subjects 
where they are in danger of not reaching their target, they understand what actions they need to take 
to improve their progress.  
 
Next week we have our Information Evening on Wednesday 17th October, regarding preparation for 
mocks and ways in which we can work together to support your child during this important year. In 
addition, we have a Parents’ Evening on Thursday 1st November. This will be the first of two that we 
are hoping you can attend during this academic year. Students will be given appointment sheets shortly.  
 
If you have any specific questions about your son/daughter’s progress in a certain subject, please 
contact the subject teacher directly.  If you have more general questions about the progress report 
format or about your son/daughter’s progress, please contact your son/daughter’s Form Tutor or Mrs 
Langthorne as Achievement Lead or Mrs McKenna as Year Manager for Year 11 . 
 
Thank you for your continued support with your son/daughter’s academic progress at Campion School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead 
Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/

